
 

ABC to get rid of old records from 1947-2000

As the Audit Bureau of Circulations of South Africa (ABC) is moving to new premises later this year, it will not have the
space to keep its archived records, which go back to its inception in 1947. The new offices will only contain ABC
certificates from 2000 and reports from 1987. Should any member company wish to retain all or some of these historical
records, it should contact Mishack Nekhavhambe, at ABC, tel +27 (0) 11 551 9705 or email az.gro.cba@nkcahsim .
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